## Dual Enrollment Committee Meeting Minutes - September 29th 10am

Attending: Brandy Murphy (Chair), David Gribbin, Lori Burns, Deborah Lee, David Chevalier, Carols Cunha, Mike Moran, Nick Kelch

- Welcome and overview of the purpose of the Dual Enrollment committee by Chair
- Presented overview of changes to dual enrollment funding program that went into effect for the
   Summer 2020 semester and shared FAQs that are provided on the GAfutures website
- Shared current dual enrollment number of students enrolled and the high school locations that
  we are currently providing services at which include Screven Co. High, Brentwood, Evans High
  School, and Jefferson Co. High. Explained that in any given term we interact with 30 plus high
  schools with our dual enrollment program and those do sometimes expand past our initial
  recruitment area.
- Discussed a current issue at one of our high school locations as we have had to change the mode of a class at Jefferson Co. high from in person starting Oct. 9<sup>th</sup> to online – pending confirmation from high school AP T. Lambert.
- Reminded committee that Dual Enrollment Funding Program is subject to annual changes based
  on the GA Legislature and those changes are typically not confirmed until April/May of each year
  to be implemented typically with the start of the next fiscal year. For Dual Enrollment Funding
  purposes, the fiscal year begins with the summer term.
- Mr. Gribbin reminded that any new high school sites need to be reported to him to ensure that any additions that may require SACS notifications can be addressed. Chair emailed new site information (Evans High and Jefferson Co. High).
- Committee agreed to a schedule of meetings which would be every other month called meetings as needed to address any unforeseen issues or adjustments to the program.
- Next meeting scheduled for November 10<sup>th</sup> at 9am via Zoom meeting request emailed.
- Adjourned